
ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

t. (519) 631.1680    
 

545 Talbot St., P.O. Box 520, City Hall 
St. Thomas, Ontario, N5P 3V7 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
October 28th, 2019 
 
 

THANK YOU!  
 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
 
I am writing to you today to say thank you.  Thank you for your patience and understanding during 
construction.  We hope you are happy with the finished product.  On behalf of the City of St. 
Thomas, I thank you.   
 
 
We are looking for feedback regarding the recent construction work on your street.  Your input 
will help us make improvements to our program and make future projects more successful.  Please 
take the time to complete a short online survey at: 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCG7VFZ 
 

 

 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Patrick Anckaert, P. Eng. 
Manager, Capital Works 
Environmental Services Department 
panckaert@stthomas.ca 
519-631-1680 ext. 4260 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCG7VFZ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCG7VFZ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCG7VFZ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RCG7VFZ
mailto:panckaert@stthomas.ca
mailto:panckaert@stthomas.ca
mailto:panckaert@stthomas.ca
mailto:panckaert@stthomas.ca

